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Comments: Your plan to reduce the Heber Wild horses lands to 21 square miles  is completely unacceptable.

The horses are entitled to the land and you need to stop considering the cattle ranchers other profit  driven

motivations to such an extent. The cattle ranchers and their cattle are destroying federal and

State  lands at an unsustainable rate. It is totally unacceptable to the majority of the country that see the for profit

industry is exploiting and destroying our national treasures including our horses.   Horses are federally protected

animals and should be the priority in this situation.


